
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 28, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

RE:   The permanent consolidation of voting precinct #1 and #2, eliminating voting precinct #2. 

 

Dear Precinct #2 Resident, 

 

The State of Michigan recently passed into effect the option to permanently consolidate precincts 

within a City’s boundaries of up to 5,000 voters.  Precinct #1 and #2, Wayne County consists of 

2,470 voters. 

 

Please be advised that at the December 12, 2023 the City Council approved a resolution to 

permanently consolidate voting precincts #1 and #2, eliminating precinct #2.  Your polling 

location will not change, you will still vote in the City Council Chambers, 795 Lake Shore Rd. 

Grosse Pointe Shores.  You will now be a precinct #1 voter. 

  

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact City offices. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bruce Nichols 

City Clerk 

 


